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Department Patch Policy

212.1 STATEMENT OF POLICY

The University of Colorado Denver Police Department receives numerous requests for uniform
patches from the public, collectors and law enforcement agencies. Due to security concerns, the
Department is unable to provide patches to the general public.

Requests for patches will only be honored for law enforcement agencies that agree to use the
patch for public or professional display. Public or professional display would include, as examples,
secure patch boards for viewing in public access areas of another agency; or, professional displays
wherein the patch is secured in a display in a designated law enforcement office or work space.

All requests for patches on behalf of an agency must be received on department letterhead signed
by the requesting department’s Chief of Police or designee.

Patch requests from sworn law enforcement agencies within the United States can be submitted
on official agency letterhead and mailed to:

Randy Repola, Chief of Police

University of Colorado Denver|Anschutz Medical Campus Police Department
12454 E. 19th Place, Mail Stop F409

Aurora, CO 80045
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